From: jobey <jobeymbutt@vfemail.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 1:38 AM
To: secretary <secretary @CFTC.gov>

Cc: cftcfeedback@fxdd.com

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC

Re RIN 3038-AC61.

I would like to express my feelings on the proposed changes.

I operate a small trading account, and am able to make a reasonable living from it.

If the changes were to be effected, it would stop me trading overnight. No doubt there are many others in a similar position.

Please think of the small trader, and reconsider the proposed changes.

Thankyou

J M Butt